
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Mahina Martin <mahinamartin@gmail.com > 
Sent 	 Wednesday, January 03, 2018 10:16 PM 
To: 	 PEA Committee 
Subject: 	 Nomination of Leslie-Ann Yokouchi to the Liquor Control Commission 

Aloha, Committee Chair Sugimura and members of the Policy, Economic Development and Agriculture Committee — 

I am writing in support of the nomination of Leslie-Ann Yokouchi to the Liquor Control Commission. With her extensive 

experience and success in both the private sector and the non-profit arena, I believe that Leslie will be a valuable 

addition to the Commission. Her business acumen combined with many years of community volunteerism will offer a 

well-rounded perspective that will benefit the department, businesses and the general public. Thank you for your 
consideration, I ask that you cast a favorable vote for her nomination. 

Best regards, 

Mahina Martin 

cell 385-1221 
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